

United States Senator

April 16, 2015

Mr. Hank Bosco PO Box 308 Glenwood Springs, CO 81602-0308

Dear Hank:

Today, on "Hank Bosco day," I am pleased to write in support and commemoration of your many years of leadership, and to congratulate you on your retirement. Your lifetime of achievements is evident everywhere you look around Glenwood Springs. During more than half a century at the Hot Springs, you created a business that is truly a regional economic driver, and cornerstone of the community.

You have developed an enduring legacy of leadership in the Glenwood Springs business community, and the region. Your successful business career is complemented by decades of public service and advocacy as city councilman, planning and zoning commissioner, hospital board member, and Chamber of Commerce leader, just to name a few roles. The youth and community health organizations that bear your fingerprint will continue long into the future.

Thank you, Mr. Bosco for many years of service and leadership. Your retirement is well-earned.

Sincerely,

Michael F. Bennet United States Senator

MUF.R.